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Additional Case Information:

Mortality information - Reported. 

MRT01598 -week 14 - 1.95% 11198 fish @ 3kg Acute morets and physical damage due to thermolicer. 

MRT01627 -week 18 - 1.14% 5657 fish @ 3.3kg Acute treatment losses

Cleanerfish Mortality - wk19- 1891, wk18 - 2441, wk17 - 1236, wk16-1059

Last salmosan treatment - end of April 7 pens treated.

Alphamax treatment used for Caligus settlement last year

Thermolicer treatments also used to keep lice under control, with freshwater treatments used in 2019. 

Full site treatments - Salmosan starting 14/05/2019 - Pre-adult settlement. Site manager expects to see a small spike in 

mortality due to CMS and PD confirmed on site. 

mortality spike in week 18 attributed to treatment loss in one pen. Large fish with CMS, didn’t take well to salmosan treatment. 

Pen number 2. Mortality returned to normal the following week. 
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0119  DATE OF CASE 13/05/2020 
SITE NO FS0646  SITE NAME Soay 
INSPECTOR  CASE NO 20200193 
 
 
Passive Surveillance Inspection  
 
A notification of mortality levels above the reporting criteria was received by the Fish Health 
Inspectorate on 10/4/2020 and 08/05/2020 for the period of 30/03/2020 to 05/04/2020 and 
27/04/2020 to 03/05/2020. 
 
Due to current government advice regarding the on-going situation with COVID-19 an inspection 
of the site could not be conducted. A passive surveillance inspection was conducted by telephone 
to gather information in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009, 
and to meet the requirements of European Community Council Directive 2006/88/EC. Information 
was also gathered in accordance with the Aquaculture and Fisheries (Scotland) Act 2007, as 
amended, with respect to section 3 regarding parasites (sea lice). 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as low. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted third year. The category of 
the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate as required. 
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  
 
 
 




